
THE CHANCERY

October 5, 1987

Reverend David A . Holley
613D Mesilla S .E .
Albuquerque, N .M . 87108

Dear Father Holley :

I have contacted your Bishop, Bishop Timothy J . Harrington of
Worcester, Massachusetts, and he assures me that you are a priest
in good standing and that he has given you permission to be a
Chaplain at St . Anthony Hospital Central, Denver . In view of
this fact, I am happy to grant you the faculties of the
Archdiocese of Denver for as long as you shall be employed by St .
Anthony Hospital, Denver, effective immediately .

I hope you will enjoy your ministry in the Archdiocese, and I
hope to be able to meet you at some occasion soon .

With every kind wish, I remain

Sincerely yours,

Very Reverend Lawrence St . Peter
Vicar for Priests and Seminarians
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